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With support from USAID, ARFH President/CEO, Prof. O.A. Ladipo commissioned newly 

equipped Adolescent and Youth Friendly Centres across three health facilities in Lagos State. 

The youth centres were commissioned on the 29th, 30th and 31st of March 2021 at Sango PHC, 

Massey Street Children Hospital and Badagry General Hospital respectively. The centre is aimed 

at increasing access of young people to sexual and reproductive health including HIV information 
and services. 

The event also witnessed the signing of 

Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) 

between ARFH and the three health 

facilities. In attendance were the 

Honourable Commissioner of Health 

ably represented by the Director of  

Disease Control, Dr. O.A Agboolagorite; 

Mrs. M. Adu representing the Ministry of 

Youth and Social Development, ICHSSA 

2 team led  by the Chief of Party, Dr. F. 

Iwuala; partners, and other eminent 

guests. 
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In order to create a healthier 

Lagos, ARFH-ICHSSA 2 team led 

by the President/CEO of ARFH, 

Prof. O.A. Ladipo paid an advocacy 

visit to Mrs. A.A. Liadi, Permanent 

Secretary Lagos State Ministry of 

Economic Planning and Budget on 

the 29th of March, 2021. The visit 

was aimed at pressing for 

dedicated budget line for OVC 

activities at the state and LGA 

levels. This will undoubtedly 

enhance the sustainability and 

ownership of OVC Programme in 

Lagos State. 
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Photo Speaks- Adolescent and Youth Friendly Centres 

Commissioning in Lagos State 

 

ARFH President/CEO, Prof. O.A. Ladipo flanked by Dr. Agboola 
during the presentation of ICHSSA 2 project briefs to Dr. 
Cecilia MD of Massey Street General Hospital, Lagos Island  

ICHSSA 2 Chief of Party, Dr. F. Iwuala in company of other top 
ICHSSA management team during the table tennis court 
commissioning at Badagry General Hospital 

ARFH President/CEO, Prof. O.A. Ladipo commissioning newly 

equipped youth centre at Massey Street Children Hospital, Lagos 

Island 

 

ARFH President/CEO, Prof. O.A. Ladipo giving the key note speech at Massey Street Children Hospital, Lagos Island 

 

Newly commissioned Adolescent and Youth Friendly Centre 

at Massey Street Children Hospital, Lagos Island 
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